
An Amazing Start to the School Year!

The first few days of the 2024-2025 school year have been nothing short of amazing. The
energy and enthusiasm radiating from our students, parents, guardians, and staff have set a
fantastic tone for the year ahead. Your flexibility, patience, and cooperation as we adjust to new
schedules and routines have been invaluable, and I cannot thank you enough for your
unwavering support.

Seeing our community come together has been truly heartwarming. Parents and guardians,
your involvement in your child's education is critical to their success. I encourage you to stay
engaged throughout the school year. Please attend school events, communicate with teachers
and principals, and support your child's learning at home. Reading to your students or having
them read to you can significantly enhance their literacy skills. Your participation makes a
remarkable difference, and for that, I extend my heartfelt thanks.

Our broader community, including business partners, nonprofit organizations, and fellow
government entities, is crucial in supporting our schools. Special thanks to our first responders
who help ensure a safe and secure learning environment for all our students. Your unwavering
support is deeply appreciated and essential to our collective success.

As we move forward, let’s continue working together to make this school year the best one yet.
We are already witnessing significant improvements and gains across various areas, but there
is always more work to be done. Together, we are stronger, and I am confident that we can
achieve even greater success.

Let’s stay committed to putting the "A" back in Bay. I look forward to seeing you around our
schools and working together to make this a remarkable year for everyone.


